
  42 Griffin Industrial Point 
Cochrane, Alberta T4C 0A3 

P: 403.932.4666 
 

   5/6/25 

 

Notice of Traffic Closure 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We are writing to inform you about an upcoming planned temporary traffic closure that may affect your mobility. This 

closure is necessary as we undertake essential construction work to install underground infrastructure in your area. 

Access into Greenbriar Place will be temporarily closed. The details of the closure are as follows: 

Location of Work: Greenbriar Place NW                           

Date/Time: May 12 @ 6:30 a.m. to May 18 @ 4:00 p.m.   

Access into Greenbriar Place will be temporarily closed. A temporary access road will be constructed off Aspen Drive to 

provide continuous access to the townhomes, as shown in the image below. 

Please note that the specified time is approximate, and we will make every effort to complete the work as efficiently as 

possible to minimize any inconvenience. 

We kindly request that you plan alternate routes or make necessary arrangements to accommodate this temporary 

closure. Your cooperation is appreciated and we apologize for any inconvenience this construction may cause. 

If you have any concerns or questions regarding this work, please do not hesitate to reach out for additional information. 

Sincerely, 

Jake Ward 

Project Administrator 

jake.ward@slimdor.com 

403.554.7358  

mailto:jake.ward@slimdor.com

